
July 2024
Project Update: Terwillegar Bus Lane Construction

As part of the ongoing work on Terwillegar Drive, we are providing an update on the current construction for

the “bus-only” lane being built adjacent to Whitemud Drive eastbound, extending south to connect with the

completed section of Terwillegar southbound (see drawings below). Work on the bus lane has experienced a

delay due to the discovery of an unknown utility in 2023. Work resumed this spring after resolving the

utility issue and is scheduled for completion in 2026. For ongoing updates, please visit our project web

page at edmonton.ca/TerwillegarDrive or contact our project team listed below for specific questions and

concerns.

Construction Details

● Retaining Wall: Ongoing work is expected to be completed fall 2024.

● Bus Lane: Construction will start in fall 2024 and is anticipated to be finished by the end of 2025.

● Noise Barrier: Construction will begin in spring 2025, with completion anticipated for fall 2025.

● Landscaping: Landscaping work will begin in 2026. The plantings planned near the retaining wall are under

review to determine the best viability based on the area available.

Access

● Whitemud Drive: Two lanes will remain open during the day, with possible reduction to one lane at night

when necessary.

● 53 Avenue and Whitemud Drive Off/On-Ramps: Lane reductions to one lane may occur during the

summer.

● Please watch for signage in the area.

For more information, please contact:

Ryan Drummond
Project Manager, City of Edmonton
Ryan.Drummond@Edmonton.ca
780-691-3388

Alyssa Dudek
Project Manager, Graham Construction
Alyssa.Dudek@graham.ca
587-869-5836




